
Application Form for Plaque in Memorial Garden, Hazlehead Park  

❖ 
The Memorial Garden at Hazlehead Park is for all those affected by the past practices at Aberdeen 
Crematorium where ashes from babies were not recovered and returned to parents and babies were 
cremated with unrelated adults. The Memorial Garden has been designed by a Working Group of 
volunteers and nominated representatives and includes an area for plaques. There is no charge for 
plaques. For those affected that wish to request a plaque in the Memorial Garden please complete and 
return this application form. 
 

 

Name of Applicant  
 

Address 
 

   
   
     
 
Telephone No  Email          

Signature     Date 

Examples of plaques are shown below.  
The name will be on one line or two lines depending on the number of letters.  
Dates can be two dates or a single date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please add below the name to be inscribed on the plaque 

                     

                     

Please add two dates or a single date  

                     

 

Please advise if you are applying for more than one plaque and we will arrange for them to be placed 
next to each other. Please complete a form for each plaque and attach them together.   
 

Please return the completed form to: 
Bereavement Services,  

Aberdeen Crematorium, Skene Road,  

Aberdeen. AB15 8PT. 

Email: burials@aberdeencity.gov.uk 

Tel: 01224 522485 
 

 

 

 

 
Post Code: 

 

  

 


